
Here is our news for Friday, Nov. 16th 

In fundraising news, our fundraising products arrived yesterday!  You may pick up your boxes at lunch or after school 

until 5pm.  Thank you for your support! 

There will be a Yearbook Club meeting on Monday of next week (not Tuesday) for the Reporters and 

Communications committees.  Make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during 

lunch. 

Attention GIVE club, our GIVE club meeting for Monday is cancelled. We will meet again on the Monday after 

Thanksgiving.   

Calling our Gateway Reads committee of 8th graders, due to a scheduling conflict, we had to change our meeting from 

this week to next week.  Please plan on meeting in the library on Tuesday at lunch. 

Today during our digital citizenship lesson, you will learn about protecting yourself from online phishing. Phishing, with a 

PH, is when someone tries to lure you into sharing personal information online.  Don’t bite the bait, and learn how to 

stay away from scams.  

The Give club is doing a food drive for the Mill Creek Food Bank. Help people in need, donate canned 

food, beans, dried fruit, and peaches. There is going to be a competition between grades and all 

students in the winning grade will get ice cream at lunch. The drive will continue through Tuesday! 

Priyanni: We are having a food drive November 13-20th.  

Venice: Please donate canned foods, and or boxed foods into your grade level bins that are in the 

commons at lunch.  

Ivy: Make sure the boxed foods are cereals or noodles.  

All: Don’t forget to donate (Ivy), and the grade level with the most amount of items will receive a reward of 

ice cream at lunch (Priyanni). 

GRAB YOUR CAMERAS--THERE IS A => 

PHOTO CONTEST:WHAT DOES UNIVERSAL RESPECT LOOK LIKE? Take a photo of respectful scenes: self, 

environment, peers, and those that serve.  Write a caption explaining the who, what, when, where, how, 

why. 

Contest rules: 

Outside of school. 

Permission from those whose picture is taken. 

School appropriate. 

Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: JVantuyl@everettsd.org  

DUE NOVEMBER 30! 

Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. 

Winners will be displayed on campus. 
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